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CANCELLATION OF CLARK COUNTY FREE COVID-19 NATIONAL GUARD TESTING EVENTS 

 

 

Due to lower than anticipated participation at the previous Clark County free COVID-19 National Guard 

testing events, the remaining scheduled testing events on February 12 and February 26 will be cancelled 

at the Clark County location (Owen-Withee-Curtiss Fire District, 100 Matthias St., Curtiss). Clark County 

Health Department (CCHD) appreciates the support received from the Wisconsin National Guard and 

their local partners. CCHD feels this change is necessary to maximize their resources to focus on other 

COVID-19 related objectives. 

 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), Wisconsin Department of Health Services (DHS), 

and CCHD still recommends that anyone who has symptoms of COVID-19, or was in close contact with 

someone with COVID-19, should get tested.  

 

For information regarding other testing options, including local providers and Wisconsin National Guard 

supported sites in neighboring counties, please visit the Clark County COVID-19 website and DHS COVID-

19 testing website, monitor the CCHD Facebook page, or call the CCHD COVID-19 testing line at 715-743-

5105 (Option 9, Option 2). 
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